
From: The Vasby"s
To: Allen Eimerman
Subject: LHS Newsletter - 9/26/03
Date: Thursday, September 25, 2003 9:36:13 PM

New readers:
Joe Kosek (65) - joe@lakefield.net

E-mail Address Change:
Carol (Zwicke) Zurfluh (65) - zurfluhs@charter.net

Kent,
"Living Will forms" and "Medical Power of Attorney forms" can also be picked up at any hospital as well as
at:
http://www.dhfs.state.wi.us/forms/AdvDirectives/ 
A lawyer does not have to be involved to put these documents into place.  Riverview has them right at the
front desk, at the end of the entry.  They would also be happy to answer any questions or help you fill
them out.  There is no cost to us or our families.  At our age, we never know.  These documents are just
as important if not more important, than our financial and material wills.
Linda (Meier) Tavener (65) adnillee@charter.net

Chuck Hetze (65) hetze@alaska.net sends this quiz! -
http://www.siue.edu/~dbock/weakest_link.htm

Vote for the design of the Wisconsin quarter -  http://www.wdfi.org/newsroom/wi_quarter/  Vote
before Saturday!

The Editor and Judy went to the Baker Street Grill in Wis Rapids for the fish-fry last Friday.  It was
excellent.
 

 
Probably the best "presentation" (how the food looked when presented to you) of any fish-fry in the last
many years!
Editor wished that he had taken a photo of the plate when it arrived!  Unfortunately, he thought about it
two or three bites too late!  We both had baked fish, baked potato, cole slaw.  A bit "pricey" at $8.95
but worth it (enough to take home for another meal!)  Service was excellent. They had two hostesses, or
so it seemed.  Some old photos of Wis Rapids were hung on the walls and the Editor took a picture of
one of them.  First and Second streets in the 20's?  Anyone care to "list" the businesses on those
streets?  Or what you remember from the 50's & 60's?
 

Judy and the Editor went to a poetry reading at the "McMillan Library Coffee House" last Monday!  Cathy
Conger was the "local" poet doing the presentation.  See:
http://www.wisinfo.com/dailytribune/wrdtlifestyle/278675147644971.shtml
Judy and I both enjoyed her poetry!  Ed note:  If you're not an English major or interested in poetry, it
could be a "drag" going to the "Coffee-House!  If you appreciate the spoken and written word, it was
great! 

Some of you had Jan Sisley for English at LHS!  Jan was at the poetry reading and the Editor took a pic
of Judy and Jan!
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Judy and the Editor visited their daughter in Menomonie this past weekend and saw: 
 http://timbertrails.com/cwhp1.htm
while there! Editor has never read the "Caddie Woodlawn" books!  Guess it's a "female" version of "Tom
Sawyer"?  Any of the readers care to comment if they have read the books?

Paul Urbans (65) cpu@wctc.net called the Editor and also sent him a note extolling the cuisine at the
"Pinewood Supper Club" just north of Mosinee on Co Road KK.  Paul said:  Being you enjoy eating out
like my wife and myself, I thought I would share with you a restaurant we enjoy very much.  Great food
and view of Halfmoon Lake.  Inside of the supper club is all done in pine.  Maybe other LHS Alums have
tried it and would have an opinion they would like to share?  It's about 45 minutes from the Rapids. 
Editor's note:  Pinewood must have a great onion soup recipe!  You can see it at:
http://www.wisdairy.com/recipes/_private/recipe_detail.asp?recipeid=2217

Dr. Ursula Kochanowski Nogic unogic@yahoo.com (LHS 65) to speak in Stevens Point and
Wisconsin Rapids on Oct. 11 about our HEROES WITHIN.  We all have it in us to be heroes, Ursula
believes. Unfortunately, too many of us lose the key that unlocks that powerful potential within ourselves.
Consequently we’re deprived of being all we can be and spreading that joyful attitude to others;
sweethearts, friends, our children, our parents, colleagues, even the strangers we meet on the street. 
Through her motivational presentations and art, infused with life examples, Ursula helps participants find
the key to their own heroes within.
 
Ursula will be speaking on October 11 at the Portage County Library in Stevens Point at 10:30 a.m. and
at the McMillan Library in Wisconsin Rapids at 3 p.m. Following each presentation Ursula looks forward to
visiting with alums and friends.
 
Before graduating from UWM with an undergraduate degree in Art, Ursula attended UWSP. She earned
her Doctorate in Human Development and Adult Education from the University of Maryland.
 
She lives in Northern Virginia where’s she’s been professionally combining her counseling, motivational
speaking and art into a meaningful career for overer 25 years.
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